
American Family Association of Pennsylvania Weekly Update   
 
Volume 2, Issue 41 
October 12, 2012 

Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interview  
Cheryl Boise, with the 
Commonwealth Ed. Org.  
http://afaofpa.org/listen   
 
News From Around PA 
On October 20, Arcadia 
University, in Glenside, will 
host the Family Matters 
Conference.  However, this is 
not good news as it is 
sponsored by Philly Family 
Pride which is " dedicated to 
bringing together LGBT-
headed families in the 
Philadelphia region." 

HB 2691 was introduced on 
October 3rd by outgoing 
State Rep Babette Josephs.  
It is a bill which mimics 
California's recently passed 
law banning 'reparative 
therapy.'  If passed, it would 
prevent parents from 
seeking help for a child who 
announces he is homosexual.  

Philly City Councilman-at-
Large Jim Kenney has falsely 
stated that Chick-fil-A has 
changed its policies and 

would no longer donate to 
pro-family groups and, 
according to Kenney, has 
added 'sexual orientation 
and gender' to its non-
discrimination statement.  
However, Chick-fil-A has not 
changed its policies -- still 
believes in Biblical marriage 
and has said from the 
beginning they will treat 
each person with  respect.   

As part of the annual 
Outfest, Philadelphia held its 
first-ever leather and fetish 
street fair on October 7th.  It 
featured  live performances, 
" an open-air market full of 
leather/fetish exhibitors and 
vendors, games and a 
“leather bar.” 

A federal judge in 
Philadelphia considering the 
case of Jennifer Tobits — a 
lesbian who’s seeking the 
death benefits of her 
deceased "spouse" — 
recently suspended the case 
indefinitely, pending the 
outcome of other relevant 
cases.  It is presumed he is 
awaiting the US Supreme 
Court decision on the 
constitutionality of the 
Defense of Marriage Act. 

News from National Scene  
The number of plaintiffs in 

lawsuits against Obamacare 
reached over 100 this week.  
These include East Texas 
Baptist University,  Houston 
Baptist University and 
Tyndale House Publishers.   

Recently the Boy Scouts 
released a two-year study 
whose common-sense 
conclusion was that it's still 
not a good idea to put males 
who sexually desire other 
males into the Scouts as 
either role models or 
members.  Homosexual 
activists and their allies in 
the media went ballistic!___ 

AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, 
to become involved in pro-
family issues in their 
community, state and the 
nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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